Appendix 3a - Letter of Support

Netherhampton Parish Council

James Repper
Wheatsheaf Cabin Crew RFC

29% June 2023

Dear James,

Re. Netherhampton Pavilion and Sports Pitches — proposed community asset transfer

Further to our conversation today | am writing to confirm that Netherhampton Parish Council is wholly
supportive of the steps that you propose to get the facilities at the above site renovated and back in use for
the purpose for which they are intended.

We feel that Salisbury is undersupplied with amenities such as these and it is good to hear of moves being
made to ensure that this site can be back in action soon.

Our support is based on the assumption that the underlying obligations of the freeholder (Wiltshire
Council) to ensure that the land continues to be used as recreational space will not be diminished or altered
in any way by the proposed transfer and lease.

Should you require further support in preparing for an Area Board meeting please do get in touch.

Good luck!

Best regards

Paul Cunningham — for Netherhampton Salisbury Council



